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Please pass to those without email access.
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
 
To my DZSP 21 family:
 
Wearing protective face masks, maintaining social distancing, good personal hygiene and
sanitization, etc. are to not only protect you but the public as well.
 
WEAR YOUR MASKS!!!
If you are in your vehicle and solo, you don’t need to wear a mask but probably should, especially if
driving a DZSP vehicle.
 
If you are in a vehicle with others, you should wear a mask, especially if they are not in your
household.
 
If you are in a vehicle on base with others, you are required to wear a mask. You must also wear a
mask if you are in a company vehicle, off base, with others.
 
Captain Grimes is serious. If you are caught without a mask on NBG, and others are in the vehicle,
you will be fined and may be banned from the base.
 
For your own safety and the safety of those around you, please practice protective protocols.
 
Thank you, stay safe and have a blessed weekend.
 
wayne
 
Wayne L. Cornell, MSCE, PE, FSAME
President and CEO
DZSP 21 LLC
Project Director, Navy BOSC, JRM
PO Box GH
Hagatna, GU 96932
(671) 339-3998
(671) 488-5837 [mobile]
wayne.cornell@dzsp21.com
 
Think Safety Always
Stay informed; stay healthy; stay safe
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